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1619 NEW HAMPSHIRE AVENUE, N.W. 
WASHINGTON, D.C.  20009

S P E C I A L     P R O G R A M     N O T I C E  

THE NATIONAL PARKS AND CONSERVATION ASSOCIATION HAS GRACEFULLY INVITED 

THE ANTARCTICAN SOCIETY TO ATTEND ITS MEETING OF FRIDAY, OCTOBER 16, AT 

WHICH DR. STEPHEN B. YOUNG, INSTITUTE OF POLAR STUDIES, THE OHIO STATE 

UNIVERSITY, WILL SPEAK ON THE ECOLOGY OF THE POLAR REGIONS.  THE MEETING 

WILL BEGIN AT 8 P.M. IN THE SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION AUDITORIUM, NATURAL 

HISTORY BUILDING, TENTH AND CONSTITUTION AVENUE.  SEE THE ENCLOSED 

BROCHURE FOR FURTHER INFORMATION. 

YOUR 1970-71 PROGRAM COMMITTEE IS AT WORK AND MAKING PLANS FOR 

INTERESTING MONTHLY MEETINGS STARTING IN NOVEMBER.  ADVANCE NOTICES WILL 

GIVE MORE TIME THAN WE HAD AVAILABLE FOR THIS ONE. MEANWHILE, LET'S HAVE 

AS GOOD A TURNOUT AS POSSIBLE FOR THIS FIRST LECTURE OF OUR SEASON, AND 

TO SHOW OUR APPRECIATION TO THE NATIONAL PARKS AND CONSERVATION 

ASSOCIATION. 

PETER F. BERMEL PROGRAM 
CHAIRMAN 


